

BUCKEYE CENTRAL LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

938 South Kibler Street New Washington, OH 44854 Phone: (419) 492-2864

Fax: (419) 492-2039

Mr. Mark A. Robinson, Superintendent Mrs. Nancy J. Ackerman, Treasurer

May 19, 2023

Dear Parents and Community Members,

We were made aware that there is an ongoing law enforcement investigation with one of our staff members. We understand that this news will cause unease and apprehension for members of our school community.

We want to assure you that the staff member was immediately placed on leave, and is not engaged, either directly or indirectly, with any students or staff at this time. We are currently and will remain in full compliance with law enforcement and legal investigations. As is our policy, we cannot provide further comment on personnel matters, including this one.

Buckeye Central Local Schools upholds and expects high standards of quality and conduct from all employees in our district. We remain committed to fostering a culture of respect, safety, and inclusivity for all students and staff. We will not and do not tolerate behavior that runs contrary to these values.

We appreciate your continued support as we navigate this situation.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Robinson Superintendent